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Alderwoman Coggs to participate in 4
th

 
annual Earth Day celebration 

 
Alderwoman Milele A. Coggs will participate in the 4

th
 annual Urban Grass 

Roots INC. Earth Day Celebration and Community Clean-up on Saturday, April 19
th

. 

Saturday’s event will take place at Victory Over Violence Park, 2615 N. Martin 

Luther King Jr. Dr. from 10 a.m. until 2 p.m. The Earth Day celebration is a collaborative 

effort involving Alderwoman Coggs, Urban Grass Roots INC, Career Youth 

Development and Ori Entertainment, and will be an opportunity for local residents to 

come together to clean-up the environment and celebrate the community. The Ina Onilu 

Drum and Dance Ensemble will perform live at the event.  

“This is an event that will help bring the community together while taking care of 

our environment,” Alderwoman Coggs said. “Together we can all make a positive 

difference in our communities, and Earth Day provides an excellent opportunity to move 

our neighborhoods and our community forward.” 

Volunteers are needed for the event, and all volunteers will be provided with free 

food. 
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